
Pemberton Families:  Google Account Set-Up for Parent-Teacher Conferences

If you are planning to attend Parent-Teacher Conferences virtually, you MUST access Google Meet links with
a Google account. This can either be a student account, a Gmail account, OR a Google Account created
using another email address.

If you do not have a Google Account, you can simply register for a FREE account by following this link:
https://bit.ly/googlesignuplink. Google accounts require only basic information, such as name, email address,
and date of birth.

https://bit.ly/googlesignuplink

